
 

 

 

 

                 Optional:  

Media Opt-Out Form 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

From time to time, the school may wish to publish examples of student projects photographs of 
students, and other work on an Internet accessible server.  We understand and respect that some 
parents do not want the images or work of their children to be shared in this way.   
 
There are also times when one of our schools may be featured in a news story.  Reporters, 
photographers, and/or film crews from television or radio stations, newspapers, or magazines may 
wish to interview and/or photograph your child in relation to a story about public schools.  Your child’s 
name, grade, and the name of the school may be included in the report.  Classrooms may also 
participate in video conferencing on the Internet. 
 
Please sign and return the attached form only if you do not want your child’s work or image to 
appear in District communications (including the District website), and/or if you do not want your 
child to have media contact.  We will make every effort to honor your request, but please be aware 
that there may be circumstances when the press is on campus and your child may be inadvertently 
interviewed, photographed, or filmed beyond our control. 
 
 

 

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN ONLY IF YOU WISH YOUR CHILD TO OPT OUT 

 
___ I do not want my child’s image or work to be posted on District communications, including on the 
Internet; nor do I want my child to have contact with the media at 
 
______________________School. 
 
_____________________    ________   _______________________ 
Child’s Name   Grade  Teacher’s Name 
 
_________________________  _______________________________  _________ 
Name of Parent/Guardian Signature of Parent/Guardian   Date 
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